
 



 Lublin, 11th March 2020 

  

 

RD-148/2020 

 LUT Students 

Dear Students, 

due to epidemiological situation visits of persons living outside campus on LUT Dorm premises 

are prohibited. 

This order is valid from now on until further notice. 

Moreover, it is mandatory to follow the recommendations of personal hygiene advised by WHO  

and Sanitary and Epidemiological Station and to follow the update of information given by: 

- the Chief Sanitary Inspectorate 

https://gis.gov.pl/kategoria/aktualnosci/ 

- World Health Organisation  

https://www.who.int/emergencies/diseases/novel-coronavirus-2020 

LUT Dorms will be closing at 8pm every day. 

 

 

 Vice-Rector of Student Affairs 

 dr hab.inż Paweł Droździel, Prof. PL 


